
File No. 15-0989-517 

AD HOC COMMITTEE ON THE 2028 OLYMPICS AND PARAL YMPIC GAMES REPORT 
relative to benchmarks and commitments for working groups and other priorities identified 
in the Games Agreement for the Olympic and Paralympic Games 2028 (LA28). 

Recommendation for Council action: 

NOTE and FILE the January 17, 2023 joint City Administrative Officer (CAO)/Chief 
Legislative Analyst (CLA) and June 30, 2022 CAO reports, inasmuch as these reports 
are for information only and no Council action is required. 

Fiscal Impact Statement: Not applicable. 

Community Impact Statement: None submitted. 

Summary: 

On April25, 2023, your Committee considered January 17, 2023 joint CAO/CLA and June 
30, 2022 CAO reports relative to benchmarks and commitments for working groups and 
other priorities identified in the Games Agreement for the LA28. According to the 
CAO/CLA, on April27, 2022, City Council met to consider an April?, 2022 joint CAO/CLA 
report relative to benchmarks and commitments for working groups and other priorities 
identified in the 2028 Games Agreement (Contract No. C-139679) with LA28. At that 
meeting, Council instructed the CAO and CLA to present a report by June 30, 2022 on 
the implementation of working groups, planning groups, and other legacy elements as 
outlined in the Benchmarks Report, with emphasis on representation from the Native 
American community and the Los Angeles County Federation of Labor. 

Also, the CAO and CLA were instructed to monitor and report every six months on the 
implementation of the working groups, planning groups, and other legacy elements as 
outlined in the Benchmarks Report, beginning on October 30, 2022. The January 17, 
2023 joint report serves as the first of these biannual reports. LA28 submitted a report 
dated October 18, 2022 (Exhibit A to the January 17, 2023 joint CAO/CLA report) to 
provide a status report on the implementation of the working groups. LA28 states that it 
has developed a four phase program to implement the Working Group Program. As an 
update to Exhibit A, LA28 notified the City on December 1, 2022 that it met the Phase 2 
benchmark by identifying the organizations that will comprise the membership of each 
working group and invited 30 organizations to join one of the three working groups. LA28 
is currently awaiting confirmations of participation from the invited organizations and will 
continue to evaluate additional member submissions. After further consideration and 
having provided an opportunity for public comment, the Committee moved to note and 
file the two reports as detailed above. This matter is now submitted to Council for its 
consideration. 



Respectfully Submitted, 

Ad Hoc Committee on the 2028 Olympics and Paralympic Games 

COUNCILMEMBER VOTE 

PRICE: YES 

YAROSLAVSKY: YES 

RODRIGUEZ: YES 

KREKORIAN: YES 

BLUMENFIELD: YES 

ARL 

4/25/23 

-NOT OFFICIAL UNTIL COUNCIL ACTS· 


